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Upcoming Events 

Vision Statement: 
Touching Lives, Nurturing 

Disciples, Seeking 
Transformation  
Through Christ 

Jan. 22 – Isabella Bodden & 
Executive Members (WF): Women’s 

Fellowship Sunday 
 

Jan. 29 – Rev. Euthman Wray & Ms. 
Angela Martins (Chair of Council): 
What does God require? Acts that 

transform life 
 

 
 
January 15 – 20  
Keswick Meetings 
 
January 21  
Council Meeting at 9:00am – 
Elmslie Memorial United Church  
 
January 22  
Women’s Fellowship Sunday  
 
January 22  
Ecumenical Sunday – John Gray 
Memorial United Church 
 
January 22 - 28 
Women’s Fellowship Week 
 
January 23  
National Heroes Day (Public 
Holiday)  
 
January 27  
Moderator’s Day of Prayer and 
Fasting – Savannah United 
Church  
 
January 28 
Women’s Fellowship Breakfast 
 

January: Renewal and 
Transformation for Life 

We thank God for the Rev. Harry Bodden who celebrates 
forty-seven (47) years of Ordination to the ministry of 

Word and Sacraments. Rev. Harry was ordained on the 
18th January 1970 and over the years has served with 
distinction in the Porus Charge, First Hill and then the 

Falmouth Charge. He also served briefly at the Hampden, 
Barrett Town and Mt. Zion Congregations in Jamaica. In 

the Cayman Islands, Rev. Harry served in the Bodden 
Town /North Side Charge and the East End / Gun Bay 
Charge. Rev. Bodden is an avid reader and is a deep 

thinker.  
A quiet soul, he serves God with faithfulness and has a passion for Christ and the Church. Rev. Harry is always 

enquiring about his colleagues and regularly keeps in touch with his friends in ministry. He offers ministry through 
the ‘Worship the Lord’, the United Church’s radio program in Cayman and he also does his own radio 

broadcast, ’Trust in Lord’ every other Tuesday morning on Radio Cayman.  May God continue to keep Rev. Harry 
in good health and to bless him in all his endeavours. In the United Church we are truly appreciative of the 

wonderful blessings that have been received through the ministry of Rev. Harry Bodden. 

 

Congratulations Rev. Harry Bodden! 

 

For Your Prayerful Support 

Grade 7 Cayman Prep and High School student Jaden 
Thompson spent his Saturdays raising money for children in 

need. Jaden, 11, stood for hours in front of the Book Nook in 
Galleria Plaza on Saturdays asking shoppers to donate their 

spare change so that children at the National Council of 
Voluntary Organizations’ could have a better Christmas this 
year. His goal was to raise $500, but he managed to raise 

$600. Read more about this story by coping and pasting the 
link below in the internet search bar.  

https://www.caymancompass.com/2016/12/29/student-
11-raises-money-for-foster-kids/ 

 

Cayman Prep Student raises money for NCVO 

We express our sincere condolences to the family of the late Mr. Ken Wright. Ken was a faithful member of the 
John Gray Memorial United Church. 

Exciting Moments in our Council! 

John Gray Memorial’s 
Women’s Fellowship hosts its 

Tea Party! 

Savannah United Church Girls’ Brigade recognized its 
20th Anniversary last week Sunday, January 15th. Their 

20th Anniversary fell on November 17, 2016!  


